“I want to thank you on behalf of Alberto Hassan, President of the HBIA Association, for the excellent manner in which you published the article prepared by Dr. Dam on shipping direct reduced iron fines, or DRI(C) in IMO terminology. We intend to feature the article on our website www.hbia.org as an information source for inquires about handling, shipping, and storing DRI fines.”
